
 
 
 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: City Administrator Ron Johnson 
 
SUBJECT:    Department Head Presentations 
 
DATE: 11/2/15 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
During the next two regular Council meetings, our department heads will be providing 
an overview of the activities/responsibilities within their respective departments.  We are 
hoping that this will be informational to the public and a great reminder of the variety of 
services provided by our local government team. 
 
Our public safety departments will be providing their information during the 11/5 Council 
meeting and library, EDA, public works and administration are slated for the 11/17 
meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
No action requested 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment(s):   

 


